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Ref. No.: IIL/EDU/1262/2025       5th May 2025 

Class Reopening Notification – MBA (S&LM) 2024

We are pleased to inform you that your upcoming semester classes will commence on Wednesday, 

11th June 2025. The class timings will be from 1:45 PM to 7:00 PM. 

Please note: 

• Only students with no pending fee dues will be permitted to attend classes.

• Classes will now be conducted at our new campus located at:

    Indian Institute of Logistics:  

55/89, KVM Towers, Pantheon Road, Egmore, Chennai – 600008 (Opp. Govt. Museum) 

We look forward to welcoming you to this upgraded learning space designed to provide a more 

comfortable and enriched academic environment. 

Dean  

Indian Institute of Logistics 
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